April 22,2010 RECEIVED

et =3 2010

CITY OF WEST ALLIS
CLERK/TREASURER

Dear Council Members,

I’m writing this letter in response to the proposed outdoor dining area at Brass Monkey. I
am unable to attend the meeting but would like this letter to reflect my positive feelings
about the proposal. I am the closet neighbor to Brass Monkey, living directly across the
alley and next to the north opening to their parking lot. Being their neighbor I’ve had
concerns in the past and they were always open to listen and make changes and we
continue to have a great neighborly relationship. [ am aware that this will also be used as
a smoking area per the new smoking ban and that it will mean more people outside
smoking during their business hours. The people are going to be smoking outside
regardless but this way they will be confined to one area and the Brass Monkey staff can
monitor them easier and more efficiently.

I hope you take this letter into consideration for your decision. I am very much FOR the
proposed plan. Thank you for your time.
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John Sheehan
1353 5. 119"
West Allis, Wi 53214



